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December 14, 2012       

J. Bryan Sullivan 
ARML President 
17 Woodside Drive 
Sterling, MA 01564      

Dear Mr. Sullivan:       

The College Board and the SAT® Program fully support the American Regions Mathematics League 
(ARML) in its efforts to promote strong mathematics education in American schools and through your 
annual national competition.  

Students are encouraged to register for a test date that won’t interfere with competitive events in which 
they might participate.  However, if students are already registered for the June test and then 
subsequently learn that that the ARML team to which they are committed has been accepted into the 
competition that conflicts with their registered test date, they can ask their school officials to request an 
alternate test date. The attached flyer outlines the procedures for doing so. 
 
As noted in the flyer, students must already be registered for an SAT administration before their school 
official can request an alternate test date on their behalf. The registration dates are provided on the back 
of the flyer, along with information for students and parents. 

Thank you for all you do to encourage students to pursue the study of mathematics. 

Sincerely,         

 
Steven J. Kotten 
Senior Director, SAT Policy Management 
The College Board       
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